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CERTIFICATION OF CLOSURE OF MEETING 

 

 

 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of  5 U.S.C. § 552b(f)(1), I hereby 

certify, as General Counsel and chief legal adviser to the Assassination 

Records Review Board, that in my opinion the January 25, 1995 may be 

closed to the public.  The applicable exemptions allowing closure of the 

meeting are exemption (c)(6), providing for closure of a meeting at which 

there is likely to be the disclosure of information of a personal nature where 

disclosure would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal 

privacy, and exemption (c)(9)(B), providing for closure of a meeting at 

which there is likely to be the disclosure of information that may likely  

significantly frustrate implementation of a proposed agency action. 



A complete record of the proceedings shall be prepared and retained 

by the Board and made publicly available to the extent required by law.   

 

Signed: 

 

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

 

January 25, 1995 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


